
 

 

High School Field Trip Requests 
Board Meeting:  June 28, 2012 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Gulf Breeze High School 
 
Jarrod Denmon, girl’s basketball coach at GBHS, has requested permission 
to take the Varsity Girls Basketball team to Louisiana State University to 
participate in a team camp.  The trip is June 22-24, 2012.  This trip was 
approved by phone calls to Mr. Peden, Mrs. Coleman, and Mrs. 
Scott on June 20, 2012. 
 
Jarrod Denmon, girl’s basketball coach at GBHS, has requested permission 
to take the Varsity Girls Basketball team to the University of South Alabama 
to participate in a team camp.  The trip is June 25-27, 2012.  This trip 
was approved by phone calls to Mr. Peden, Mrs. Coleman, and 
Mrs. Scott on June 20, 2012. 
 
Linda Brothers, dance team coach at GBHS, has requested permission to 
take the GBHS Dance Team to University of Southern Mississippi in 
Hattiesburg, MS.  The trip is planned for July 6-9, 2012. 
 
Ryan Davenport, soccer coach at GBHS, has requested permission to take 
the girl’s varsity soccer team to FSU in Tallahassee, FL to participate in a 
team camp.  The trip is planned for July 11-14, 2012. 
 
Chris Nemith, football coach at GBHS, has requested permission to take the 
Varsity and JV football teams to the University of South Alabama on July 
19, 2012. 
 
Chrissy Marcilliat, girl’s volleyball coach at GBHS, has requested permission 
to take the JV and Varsity Girl’s Volleyball team to the University of Florida 
for a volleyball team camp.  The trip is July 20-23, 2012. 
 



 

 

Jay High School 
 
K. Smith, varsity football coach at JHS, has requested permission to take 
the varsity football team to Uriah High School in Uriah AL on June 26, 
2012.  This trip was approved by phone calls to Mr. Peden, Mrs. 
Coleman, and Mrs. Scott on June 20, 2012. 
 
K. Smith, varsity football coach at JHS, has requested permission to take 
the varsity football team to Marianna, FL to participate in a team camp 
from July 24-26, 2012. 
 
 
Milton High School 
 
LCDR Dyer, Senior Naval Science Instructor at MHS, has requested 
permission to take the NJROTC from MHS to Anniston, AL to participate in 
a CMP Rifle Camp.  The trip is July 16-20, 2012. 
 
Gray Weaver, band director at MHS, has requested permission to take the 
MHS band to Atlanta GA to participate in the Drum Corps Southeastern 
Championships.  The trip is planned for July 28, 2012. 
 
 
Navarre High School 
 
M.C. Ethridge, Naval Science Instructor at NHS, has requested permission 
to take the NJROTC Cadets to Atlanta GA from August 1-4, 2012. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


